
The College Pay Offer: what you need to 
know 

 

- A 5% increase to salary to be paid to all staff from 1st August 2022. 

- Our offer is double the national offer and is a consolidated offer  

- Our offer is higher than any local College. Our pay levels are already higher than any West 
Midlands College  

- The Government is seeking to implement public sector pay awards of between 2 and 3% 

 

- To demonstrate the proposed increase; the top point of the Lecturer salary scale will become 
£42,365 and for Support or Professional Services staff £39,930. 

 
 
   To see what it means for you simply check the tables below. 

 

 

FAQs 
 
 

1)  Is the 5% payment permanent? 

Yes, it will be added permanently to your salary, which is unlike a number of other College offers. 

 
2)  I am due to receive an increment. Will the 5% be added? 

All pay will increase by 5%, so that when you get your increment, it will already have been added. 

 
3)  I work part-time, will I get the 5%? 

Yes, it will be paid to all members of staff automatically. 

 
4)  I have heard the Principal say he wants to pay it from 1st August, but that there are 

some negotiations. Can you please explain this? 

 

The College recognise some Trade Unions who represent their members. Disappointingly, the 

leadership of these unions has rejected the pay offer. 

 
5)  I’ve heard that there might be a strike? Is that true? 

 

The leadership of UCU decided to threaten strike action and to ballot its members to strike. The 

leaders have rejected the 5% pay offer. Unfortunately, these actions may lead to a delay in 

paying the increase or cause it have to be reassessed as strike action could disrupt enrolment 

and recruitment. We hope this won’t happen. 

 

In terms of strike action, the College has already developed extensive plans in advance to 

minimise any impact on students. The College is committed to ensuring students are not 



disadvantaged. 

 

 
6) Inflation is 9%, can the College pay more? 

 

The College fully recognises the pressure everyone is under due to the increasing costs of living. 

We have worked out carefully what the College can afford whilst ensuring job security for 

everyone. 

 
 If you think the 5% is fair and will help you please email: pay@sandwell.ac.uk 
with your support.

mailto:pay@sandwell.ac.uk


  
 


